
 

 

 
 

STANDING COMMITTEE ON PRIVATE BILLS 

NINTH REPORT 
 

 

Ms. Wilson, Chair of the Standing Committee on Private Bills, presented the Ninth Report of the 

said committee which is as follows: 

 

Your committee has considered the following Bill and has agreed to report the same without 

amendment: 

 

 Bill No. 905 – The Sisters of the Presentation Act, 2010 

 

And further, that the fees respecting Bill No. 905 be waived. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
       ___________________________ 

       Nadine Wilson 

       Committee Chair 

 

 

November 23, 2010 


